Question one: (9 points) Reading

Read and answer the questions:

Tom is the oldest son of four, and his parents give all their attention to the younger ones. They just ignore him. He feels very down because of that. He loves them, so he doesn't say anything. He just goes to his room alone. But he always wants to scream or explode .He sent his problem to Help World magazine.

Carrie from Australia tells Tom that he shouldn't do anything selfish or dramatic because his parents probably think that he can look after himself. Fuad from Bahrain tells him that he shouldn't explode, he can talk quietly with his parents and they may give him more attention. Finally, Rose from Spain tells him that he should be positive, not negative, because his parents aren't the whole cause of the problem and he is a part of it too. He can help look after the children and this will make his parents give him some attention.

2. If Tom looks after the children, his parents	·
1. Tom loves his family, so	·
C) Complete the following sentences: 2	
3. His parents don't ignore him. ()	
2. Rose tells him to be negative. ()	
1. Tom has got four brothers. ()	
B) Mark the statements true or false: 3	
4. What does Fuad want him to do?	
3. What does Carrie tell Tom?	
2. What does he wants?	
1. How does Tom feel?	
A) Answer these questions: 4	

A) Complete the sentences with words from the box: 5

Look	belong	disabled	ignore	fence	dramatic	comment	Get	tuna	population
for							rid of		

1. All the points are important. You can't _____ any one of them.

2. The end of this film is really	
3. We need to build a around the garden.	
4. We will meet to discuss the plans and	on them
5. Γm going to buy some It's my favorite	
6. What's the number ofin America at th	e moment?
7. Jackto Oxfam organization.	
8. Volunteers help people who are ill or this word in your disti	
9. I want you tothis word in your dicti 10. We have tothe rubbish every day.	ionary.
B) Write the opposite of these words: 2 1. Positive X 3. Artificial X 2. Attention X 4. Children X	
Ouestion three: A) Agree on the statements \: Use (too) and (either): 2	(11 points) Structure
1. I don't like cold, wet weather.	·
2. I can cooks simple meals.	·
B) Complete the sentences with (so) and (because): 2 1. I didn't understand the questionI can't sp 2. We studied hard we got high marks.	eak French.
3. I could see dark rain cloudsI took my he	avy coat.
4. Nasir is my close friendhe is very honest	t.
C) Choose the word to complete the sentences: 2	
	s, it will.
2. He sent you an email, (did he – didn't he - he didn't)?D) Do as shown between brackets: 5	Yes, he did.
1. Sea life is in danger because of over – fishing.	(Make a question)
2. is made –is making – was made – was being made.	(Odd one out)
3. Sad changes are caused by pollution.	(Add (often))
4. People are catching adult fish.	(Change to passive)

Question four:	(5 points) Writing
A) Re-arrange the following: 2	
1. keep / up / prices / and / up / Your / going	j.
2. energy/ She/ got/ a lot of.	·
B) Write a letter about what you did in a when did you start? What did you do? (Clean/ get rid of garbage/ Build a fence and path/ Play area/ Flower and tree.) Dear (Name of your friend)	community garden: 3 (Street)(City)(Country)(Date)
)
Question five:	(4 points) Speaking
C-Match A with B	
\mathbf{A}	В
1- You want someone to move quickly.	() It's 45 pounds a kilo
2- How much is the tuna, please?	() come on, hurry up!
3- Will prices come down?	() No, I'm serious
4- Are you joking?	() We certainly hope they will
Teacher: Sami Sherif	Good lock ©

(Conditional type 2 with (If))

5. The TV worked. You watch your movie on time.

المزيد من نماذج امتحانات اللغة الانجليزية للصف التاسع الفصل الثاني

https://www.wepal.net/library/?app=content.list&level=9&semester=2&subject=5&type=2